
Website Accessibility Certification 

Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control 

Contact: Cecilia Anaya    Email: EEO@abc.ca.gov 

The undersigned certify that, as of July 1, 2019, the California Department of 
Alcoholic Beverage Control (“ABC”) internet website seeks to comply with 
California Government Code sections 7405 and 11135, and Level AA of the Web 
Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.0. The website does not presently 
conform, but would conform to the foregoing if the following non-conforming 
parts were removed or resolved: 

o Forms (license applications, license action requests, enforcement, 
education, protest, and related) 

o Reports (daily reports, legal proceedings, raw data exports, 
monthly, and annual workload reports) 

o Precedential decisions 
o Industry Advisories, archived reports, and legislative summaries 

ABC is working diligently to address these issues to achieve full compliance. 

Jeffrey Obrecht Jeffrey Obrecht 7/1/2019 
Printed Name of CIO Original Signature on file  Date 

Jacob Appelsmith Jacob Appelsmith 7/1/2019 
Printed Name of Director Original Signature on file Date 
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